Sheriff



J. R. "Jack" Parker BREVARD COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

February 25, 2011

Karen Perry Executive Director NOPE Task Force 3233 Commerce Parkway, Suite A West Palm Beach, Florida 33407

Dear Karen:

I would like to share with you our *Hometown News* insert concerning the latest "Operation Medicine Cabinet" event held on January 29th. Once again, the citizens of our county have responded with strong support in the effort to remove dangerous unused pharmaceutical medications from our community.

You and the NOPE Task Force have been instrumental in bringing this issue to the public's attention and capturing support from community leaders throughout our state and nation. I know that you have taken a personal interest and provided valuable assistance with the "Operation Medicine Cabinet" events.

We consider ourselves very fortunate to have your support and partnership in this initiative. The men and women of the Brevard County Sheriff's Office look forward to future opportunities to work with you and NOPE in both collection and the National Candlelight Vigil efforts to combat pharmaceutical drug abuse.

Sincerely,

JR. "Jack" PARKER Sheriff of Brevard County